

BLS PGR forum – 27th May 2021 - Meeting Minutes

Staff:

Adam Williams - Student Voice Assistant (**AW**)

Emma Kid – (**EK**)

Tim Fry - Student Voice Coordinator (**TF**)

Staff Apologies:

Seb Ripley (VP Heath Park)

Students

Anya Tober – BIOSI (**AT**)

Student Apologies:

Sean Ashworth (OPTOM)

Mariana Sousa Leite (PSYCH)

Introductions

EK: opened the meeting at 14:11. SR thanks for attendance and introductions.

Staff Updates

EK: University has negotiated to get students vaccinated.

Student Updates

AT: Students are happy, had extensions dealt with well. Virtual conference went well and work is ongoing. Some field work ongoing but international based ones have taken longer to organise.

TF: Will there be issues with a bottle neck for supervisors and extensions?

AT: No issues raised. **EK:** PGR funding down so delayed and international students have deferred due to an inability to leave/enter countries.

EK: positive responses are encouraging. Is communication going well?

AT: Communications are working well.

AW: no updates. All going well.

EK: closed the meeting at 14:26

Notes

LINKS: